NOTICE OF RECOMMENDATION FOR AWARD

Date of Issue: June 29, 2022

The Pima County Behavioral Health Department hereby issues notice to respondents to BH-2022-01 for
Correctional Health Services that the following listed respondent will be recommended for award as
indicated below. The award action is scheduled to be performed by the Board of Supervisors on or after
September 20, 2022.

Award is recommended to the lowest responsive and responsible Bidder.

AWARDEE NAME TOTAL BID AMOUNT
NaphCare, INC. $62,870,323.15
OTHER RESPONDENT NAMES TOTAL BID AMOUNT
Wellpath $65,062,051.00

Issued by: Molly Hilber, Contracts Manager
Telephone Number: 520-724-7515

This notice is in compliance with Pima County Procurement Code §11.12.010(C) and §11.20.010(C).



